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Friday, 5th October 2018 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have had a fantastic week this week. 
 
Children, as ever, have been working extremely hard in all their curriculum lessons. 
We have been consolidating learning about the Lake District and the beach based on research 
along with first hand experiences and we have baked Anglo-Saxon treats. 
 
All of the teachers, along with the staff at St Mark's, have attended training on Equality in the 
curriculum at Leigh CE Primary.  The training was very thought-provoking and all of the staff 
came back with lots of ideas to discuss at our next school improvement meeting.  
 
All of the children across school have been really getting involved with their class readers, from 
Swallows and Amazons to The Magic Faraway Tree. We are very lucky to have such imaginative 
teachers.  
 
Can I please ask that all children have the correct PE kit in school, in order for children to take 
part in curriculum lessons safely. If you are unsure on the correct kit, please speak with your 
child's class teacher.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you for another fantastic week next week.  
 
 
Mrs Boardman 
Head of School  
Atherton St George’s Primary School 
 
 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 29th October  – PTFA Autumn Food Sale 
Friday, 16th November – Children in Need 
Saturday, 24th November – PTFA Christmas Fayre @ Dorset Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


